DD-NLH-058
Island Interconnected System Supply Issues and Power Outages
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Please provide a copy of all work to date completed on the North Spur and any

work to be contracted.

In its Motion Order No. P.U. 41(2014), the Board stated at page 15 that: "[w]ith
respect to DD-NLH-058, it is unclear exactly what is being sought with the request
to produce 'a copy of all work to date completed' but believes that information

related to scheduling and timing associated with this work may be relevant".

Investigative and design activities for the North Spur have been completed. A
Request for Proposals (RFP) has been issued and responses to the RFP have been

received and are currently under review.

Contractor mobilization is expected in the spring of 2015, and stabilization activities

are expected to be complete by the end of 2016.



